
Dance Families,
We hope you’re enjoying or enjoyed Spring Break and finding weather that is
warm and sunny! 
As Spring comes, we have Summertime on our minds and are busy prepping
for recital, Summer classes and camps! The year is flying by!
Huge thanks for being the heartbeat of MRD! 🌟 Classes resume Friday.
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Happy April

Students of the Month
Company Star - Abby Vandelinder
Twinkle Star - Delaney Coyle
Acro Star - Rhylie Metcalf
Dancing Star - Lola Spotts

Recital Tickets

Picture Week
Picture Week is Thursday, April 18 - Wednesday, April 24. Pictures are
taken during regular class times. Make sure to wear costume, tights,
and dance shoes! Picture packages must be ordered before class,
www.mandasdance.com/shop. All pictures are digital.

Tickets are available online at www.macombcenter.com and the Macomb
Center Box Office Monday, April 22nd at 10:00am. Tickets are $22 in advance
or $25 at the door. All attendees must have a ticket regardless of age or size,
per the Macomb Center. Lap sitting is not allowed due to fire code. Infant seats
are also not permitted in aisles or rows.
Do not purchase tickets from third party sites or on Facebook, these are
scams! Tickets should be purchases from the Macomb Center website only!

Recital Items
T-shirts, trophies, advertisements and more are on sale now at
www.mandasdance.com/shop. Sales will end May 10th.

Summer Registration is Open! at www.mandasdance.com

http://www.macombcenter.com/

